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MAY 9, 2022 @ 5:30 PM 

ADOPTED WORKSHOP MINUTES 
 

 

David Burnham, Chair 
Bob Evans, Treasurer 
Sarah Malinowski, Secretary 
Tryn Collins 
 

The workshop began at 5:30 pm. All commissioners were present. 
The discussion about a manager was tabled. 
Compost station charges were briefly discussed. Since our hauler raised their rates by 5%, 
perhaps we should follow the same model. 
Strategic planning is still in the works. Tryn is waiting for Bob to forward his ideas. 
Jim Ski’s loader is no longer for sale. 
David will discuss the invoice Evergreen sent about his grinder teeth. 
An informal proposal was presented about selling collected metals, more detail is needed. 
Jarod Toldo will complete the duct work in the garage for heating. 
Kevin Carroll tendered his resignation April 25, 2022 but a resignation letter has not been 
submitted. David will discus this with Kevin. 
It was discussed that 2 new containers are needed for the stations. The (metal) prices are 
raising by the week. It was approved to purchase one now and the second the following year. 
Tryn said she would like help with article/s with regard to the compost and mulch operations at 
the compost station for the Island Community Garden. Perhaps Krystal and Annette can help 
with this. 
There was a lengthy discussion about Bob’s email to David. 
The workshop ended at 7:30 pm. 
 
Submitted by, 
Beth A. Stern 


